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18 September 2023 

 

Y6 Theatre Visit - Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As a part of the MLT Literary Festival children at Maltby Lilly Hall will all be watching a theatre 

performance of ‘The Wind and the Willows’ by the touring Hobgoblin Theatre Company. Due 

to limited capacity in the Lilly Hall Large Hall, Year 6 will be watching the performance at 

Maltby Redwood Academy. This will take place on the afternoon of 26th September 2023. 

 

The children will walk to Maltby Redwood Academy, with staff, following normal dinner at Lilly 

Hall. Children will return to school before the end of the school day. Normal school uniform 

should be worn with comfortable shoes or trainers please. There is no cost for the trip.  

 

Please complete this form to give your child permission to attend the visit.  

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful afternoon out. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Moore & Miss Denton 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EX1xYiZvax

